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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

Breast screening staff brave the shave 
 
Two amazing members of Russells Hall Hospital’s Breast Imaging Department have 
braved the shave in aid of The Dudley Group NHS Charity to raise money to support 
their department.  
 
Consultant radiographer Anne Mannion and clinical superintendent Emma Dobbs 
took on the clippers at the Dudley’s hospital on 22nd May as their colleagues cheered 
them on and gave words of encouragement. 
 
The lovely ladies were overwhelmed by the generosity of the community as they 
helped them to beat their fundraising target of £1,000. 
 
If you would like to donate, their JustGiving page is still up and running and 
accepting donations. Visit: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/dudleybsu 
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